7\ UNIVERSITY OF BERGEN
Center for the Study of the Sciences and the Humanities

Dear Dr. Sajan Thomas,

You are kindly invited to be an international partner in our proposal for the research project
‘The State of Exception: A Comparative Study of the Covid -19 Situation in Kerala and
Norway’. The proposal will be sent to the Norwegian Research Council (NRC). In case the
project will be financed, it will be administered from the Center for the Study of Sciences and
the Humanities, University of Bergen, Norway.

With Regards,

L

Project Leader
Professor, Center for the Study of Sciences and the Humanities

Centre for the Study of the Sciences Postal address: Visiting address:
and the Humanities SVT Parkveien 9
Phone: +47 5558 2705 University of Bergen 5007 Bergen
E-mail: post@svt.uib.no P.O. Box 7805 Norway

5020 Bergen

Norway
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